
 

To, 

The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited,  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street, 

MUMBAI – 400 001 

 

Sub: Clarification with regard to Reconciliation of Share Capital Audit Report for the 

Quarter ended September 2017 

Ref: With reference to your E-mail received on November 14, 2017 captioned 

“Discrepancies in Share Capital Audit Report of the Company for the Quarter 

ended September 2017” 

Dear Sir, 

We have filed the Reconciliation of Share Capital Audit Report for the Quarter ended September 2017 

on 28.10.2017 within the prescribed time limit after certification by the Practising Company Secretary. 

A copy of the same duly signed and stamped by him is attached herewith for your records  

 

So, I request you to close the discrepancy /query raised by the stock exchange. 

 

Kindly take the same on record and oblige. 

 

    

 

 
DATE: 16.11.2017 
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